
Faculty Development Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

12 November 2021 
  

Present: Silvia Carli (chair), Sylvia McDevitt, Matt Wilt, Flagg Taylor (scribe), Janet 
Casey 

  
I. The minutes for the 10/29 meeting were approved. 

II. The Committee will move ahead with Moseley nominations. Moseley lectures will be 
delivered in the fall of 2021, spring of 2022, fall of 2022, and spring of 2023. 
III. The language on the Faculty Development website for eligibility for Faculty 
Development grants will be changed to clarify that NTT faculty are eligible as long as funds 
are spent during the duration of their contracts. 
IV. The Committee discussed possible budget initiatives from the FDC. 
 


